
We are doing a fundraiser for Professor Williams!  
 

Professor Williams has been invited to teach some seminars over in Rome, Italy. 
This is a great opportunity for our Kenpo lineage to grow internationally!  

We instructors would like to help him out by donating our time for private lessons.  
They will be $10 for a 30 minute time slot. All $$ will go towards his flight!  
We will doing the lessons, Saturday, August 12th, 2023 at the karate school.  

Thank you all very much, as we help support Professor in helping other countries 
With their Kenpo!   

There is a sign up list in the front, with instructors and their times on the list.  
Just RSVP by putting students name on time slot.  

We will help the student on whatever they need the most help with: 
how to practice, forms, weapons, self defense techniques, sparring drills, etc.. 

Space is limited! Only 4 slots per space! Once it’s filled up, it’s done! 

Please pay by cash or check, or charge BEFORE the event 
On Saturday. Thank you! 


